
Greetings, 

As part of the program for the 2018 National Corrections Conference there will be 

an Area Roll Call on Friday evening. This will be conducted as a panel where each 

Area in attendance may have one representative to speak no longer than 2 

minutes on their Area’s efforts to carrying the AA message behind the walls. 

Focus should emphasize an Area’s unique experiences and challenges along with 

the health of their efforts of carrying the AA message to incarcerated citizens. 

Participation is open to the 93 delegate Areas of the US/Canada General Service 

Conference and area outside of the US/Canada structure. The 

spokesperson/presenter does not need to be an Area Corrections Committee 

Chairperson or Area Officer. Each area will have only one representative. 

We ask that interested Areas email us at 2018NCCInfo@gmail.com with their 

intentions to participate in the Roll Call or with any questions.  
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